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Two vehicles stolen from Atchison recovered
(KAIR)--Two vehicles stolen from Atchison have been recovered.

According to a report from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, a 67-year-old
victim reported the theft of a 1995 Honda Civic from the 600 block Main Street
parking lot sometime between December 15 and December 17.

Wilson said the car was recovered by the Atchison County Sheriff- Department
on Saturday in the southern part of Atchison County.

Also, he said a 1991 Chevrolet Geo convertible that was reported stolen from the
900 block Ann Street on November 30th was recovered on Saturday in Dekalb,
Missouri by the Buchanan County, Missouri Sheriff- Department.

Both vehicle thefts remain under investigation.
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